
32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time   
November 12th, 2017    

                      

                  Please join us in praying the Rosary in the Holy Spirit Chapel  this Sunday at 10:00 a.m.  
                                                                     

Welcome Father Larry Rice CSP 

Father Larry Rice  CSP, Director of the University Catholic Center at the University of Texas,  will preside over all 

the Masses this weekend.  Please give Father Rice a warm Horseshoe Bay welcome.   

 

CSA commitment weekend - November 11 - 12
th

, new ways to give and be counted! 

Today is our annual diocesan Catholic Services Appeal.  The Catholic Services Appeal gives us the opportunity 

to act together as a diocesan family: helping those in need, promoting a culture of life, encouraging religious 

vocation, and educating our youth.  Every gift, regardless of the size, is vital to the success of the Catholic 

Services Appeal.  Our goal this year is to have 100% participation.  Please give in accordance with your means.. 

 

Pregnancy Center Collection  
The Knights of Columbus will be handing out bags this weekend (Nov. 11 & 12) to benefit the Pregnancy Center in 

Marble Falls, which serves women and their children. Please place your donations in the labeled bags and return 

them to church next weekend, (Nov. 18 & 19). The labels suggest the needed products. Thank you for your 

generosity. God Bless! If you are going to be out of town you can bring your bag to the parish office ahead of time. 

 

  
 

 

In today’s Gospel Jesus challenges us to “stay awake” by taking time to seriously look at ourselves, the priorities of 

our lives, and how we are growing spiritually.  Ask yourself “What are the priorities of my life?  Consider 

joining the Society of St. Vincent de Paul as part of your spiritual growth. 

 The Society of St. Vincent de Paul wants to thank you for the generous contribution of $2,132.00 that was collected 

on November 4th and 5th.                                         

                                                         November 14
th

: “Protect Them from Evil”                                                                                                 

As we prepare for the holiday season, Eagle’s Wings Retreat Center invites you to spend the day with a member of 

The Texas Rangers Special Operations team learning techniques to develop safety and awareness in your 

surroundings.  Become informed, so you can help yourself and others around you. $35 per person; 9:30 – 2:30    

Lunch included 

                                                              .Armed Forces Honor Garden Update 

e  

 

 

 
St. Paul the Apostle Parish Christmas Party 

Please join us for the annual parish Christmas party on Sunday, December 3, 2017 at 6:00 pm in the Finn Center.  

 

It is the soldier, not the reporter, who has given us freedom of the press. 

It is the soldier, not the poet, who has given us freedom of speech. 

It is the soldier, not the campus organizer, who has given us the freedom to demonstrate. 

It is the soldier, who salutes the flag, who serves beneath the flag, and whose coffin is draped by the flag, who 

allows the protestor to burn the flag.       Rev. Father Denis O’Brien,M.M. 

 

Coming Holidays Means “Tamale Time” 

Reminder!!  Tamale time is coming with the holidays around the corner.  The Knights will be taking orders through 

November.  Orders must be placed before December 6
th

. You can call Justin Bochat, 830-598-4932, or Bob Baker, 

214-762-7125 to place an order. Price:  $8.00 a dozen.  The tamales can be picked up after the masses on the 

weekend of December 9-10. 

 

Prayer Blanket Blessings 

Father Rubén will be blessing prayer Blankets this Thursday, November 16th at the 8:00 a.m. Mass. Prayer Blanket 

members, please bring all new blankets to this Mass.  If you want to request a Prayer Blanket or if you are interested 

in joining this group, please contact Marie D’Arcy at 830-597-6100 or darcytx@verizon.net.  .  The Prayer Blanket 

Group meets every first and third Thursday from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. at St. John's in Marble Falls. 

    

St .Paul the Apostle Book Club 
On Thursday, November 16

th
, 2017, the book club will review the book “Beneath a Scarlet Sky” by Mark 

Sullivan.  The meeting will be held at the home of Sue Olfers, 907 Fault Line at 3:00 p.m. 

 

St. Paul the Apostle Parish Christman Party 

Please join us for the annual Christmas Party on December 3, 2017 at 6:00 pm in  the Finn Center. Sign up sheets 

will be in the entrance to the church this  weekend, November 11
th

 and 12
th

.  Remember to sign up after mass as we 

are limited to 200 guests.  Dinner and beverages are provided.  (or you may  bring your own beverage.)  

 

ALL SOULS 

As is our tradition, you are invited to write the names of your dearly departed loved ones in our Memorial Book, and 

they will be remembered at all our Masses in November.  The Memorial Book is in the sacristy . 

 

Update on our Parish Cookbook 
It's fantastic to know that our cookbook that came out in April of 2016 was such an amazing success.  We ordered 

1,130 cookbooks and only have 55 left.  The cost is still $15.00.  This book contains 415 recipes from our 

wonderful parish cooks.  If you would like to get one (or more) they are available in the Parish office Monday 

through Friday.  We thank all of you for your support of this project.  Thanks to your help, we have been able to give 

over $11,000 to help reduce our parish debt.  

 

Ladies Bible Study 

The second semester of the Ladies Bible Study continues every Monday at 2:30. The sessions on The Bible 

Timeline series include a discussion followed by a video narrated by Jeff Cavins which can be viewed with the 

group or online. To join the Bible study, please contact Pat Bentley at 281-546-1651 or bentleys@swbell.net.    Our 

lessons will conclude on November 13
th

. Hope you can join us. 

 

Christmas Baskets 
Every year, our parish provides Christmas Baskets consisting of toys, clothing, and HEB gift cards to families 

unable to provide Christmas gifts for their families. The names of these families are obtained from the Helping and 

Crisis Centers. Next weekend, November 18th & 19th before and after Masses, our Christmas Basket Committee 

will make the gift requests available. If you would like to make someone’s Christmas a little merrier, please take a 

white bag with gift request information attached; complete your shopping and return the white bag containing your 

unwrapped gifts to Mass on the weekend of December 2nd & 3rd. If you prefer, you can make a cash/check 

contribution (make checks payable to WWICS) and the Elves will do the shopping. For any questions, contact 

Glenda Varga at glenda@varga-associates.com or 210.846.9024. Thank you in advance for your generosity!        

 

 

                           Thank  you for your generous contributions totaling $8,490.00              

 

THE SOCIETY OF ST VINCENT DE PAUL 

Phone (512) 755-3299 to request assistance or obtain information. 
 

The Flag Wall is up and many of the pavers are in place.  Please take a moment to view the final piece of 

our Honor Garden. Forms for memorials and messages for the Plaques, Stars and Pavers are available at St. 

Paul’s parish office (830-598-8342) or by going to the web site at http://stpaulshorseshoebay.org. The 

Memorial Stars are priced at $250; 5x3 plaques at $200 or 15x5 plaques at $600; and paving stones at $150 

each . Forms are available in Hecker Hall.     
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  Weekday Mass Schedule 

Nov. 11 David Jones 5:30 p.m. Nov. 18 Jennifer Ramirez+ 5:30 p.m. 

Nov. 12 Carlo Cannatella + 8:30 a.m. Nov. 19 Paul McClean + 8:30 a.m. 

Nov. 12 John Applewhite, healing 10:30 a.m. Nov. 19 Jim May + 10:30 a.m. 

Nov. 15 Hank Hout, healing 5:30 p.m. Nov. 22 For the Parish 5:30 p.m.. 

Nov. 16 David Jones 8:00 a.m. Nov. 23 For the Parish 8:00 a.m. 

Nov. 17 Margaret Jones 8:00 a.m. Nov. 24 No Mass 8:00 a.m. 

  

 Liturgical Ministers 

November  11    5:30 p.m.   

Lectors-Esther Ellis, Jeff Ellis                E.M. –Kathy Jamail, Jeanette Matzinger, Pat Schoch 

Ushers-Butch Nery, Phil Schoch           Sacristan- Ted Shetka, Altar Server –  Jim Jamail     

November 12      8:30 a.m. 

Lectors – Paul Gosselin, Patty Gosselin                 E.M. –Diana Virdell ,Theresa Phillips,  Jerry Kramer 

Ushers Jerry Kramer, Jerry Pawelek              Sacristan – Theresa Phillips,  Altar Server –Fred Phillips 

November 12     10:30 a.m. 

Lectors –Diane Snyder, Sally Stemac                E.M.-Barbara Fuller, Denny Fuller, Linda Baker 

Ushers –Ed Wenzel, Jack Gless                       Sacristan-Jeff Cook, Altar Server –Guy Fournier 

           

Happy Birthday 

Happy birthday to Lillian Nesrsta and Pam Davis  whose birthdays are November11,  and to Teresa Crable who will 

celebrate on November 12
th

, and to Ashley Arredondo whose birthday is November 17
th

.  .   

    Enjoy a wonderful Year!
 

                        

Happy Anniversary 

A belated happy anniversary to Joe and Dennis Jensen who  celebrated  their13th anniversary on November 6th, to 

Bill and Betsy Howard, who are also celebrating their 41
st
 on November 12

th
, and to Frank and Rhonda Gracely Jr. 

who will celebrate their 44
th

 on November 17
th

.  

May God continue to bless your marriage. 

 

                                                                               Prayer Request 
Please pray for George Abraham, Brandon Ross, Robert Rocha, Rachel Webb, Jim Jones, Bailey King, Lorraine 

Coussons, Victoria Gracia ,Shelby Spangler, Ariel Christine Igoe, Mark Ward, Vicki Monselt,  Lucia Calancea,  

Frank Matzinger, Trisha Belota, Emily Fenlon, Bill Kiper, ,John Milton, Jon Norstrom, Marcus & Johnny Perez 

Families, Doreen Drinkard, Marian Averyt, Harry Kelly,  John Swagart,  KK Rice, Ed Steiniger, Barbara 

Erlenmeyer, Stacey Ashbranner, Syl Gaisbauer, GiGi Fisher, Seawillow Schmidt, Jaime Campbell, Father Scott 

Mikkelson, Juanita Burson, Anita Fey, Jamie Enerson, Susan Robinson, Linda Baker, Jody Jamail, Samantha 

Gosselin, Steven Patrick Kopenitz, Donia Caspersen, Michael Jamail and Jonathan Hulme, Taylor Shelton, Claire 

Blanchard, Adolfo Gracia Jr., John Milton , the Riveria Family, Roger Johnson, Marge Hoss,  Michele Woyton and 

Patsy Wiley.   

                                                        Please pray for the repose of the soul of Joe Jamail.  

                                              

 

Please pray for those in our Armed Services 

Staff Sgt. Josh Zabierek                       Matthew Anderson, USN 

Army Spc. Warren Andrews    SFC Erick DeAlba          Lt. Christopher Carr 

Sgt. Corey K. Bradford        Staff Sgt. Adam Long               SFC Mary McLean 

Captain Sean Zarsky, USAF    1
st
  Lt. Hannah Zarsky           Branden Carlson 

 Major Andrew Bochat                Col. Maria Bochat     Sgt. James Balestrini  

 Captain Eric Barton                    Captain Heather Barton             LCDR Darby Gray 

Michael Cook                                     Tiffanie Boetchner                              Pvt. Ethan Cook 

                St. Paul the Apostle Parish 
201 DALTON CIRCLE       P. O. BOX 8019     HORSESHOE BAY, TEXAS 78657 

                                                                                                       

                                MASSES 

Saturday at 5:30 p.m.     Sunday at 8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. 

Wednesday at 5:30 p.m.  Thursday & Friday at 8:00 a.m. 

CONFESSIONS 

Wednesday & Saturday - 4:45 - 5:15 p.m. 

ADORATION 

First Fridays - 8:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m., followed by Benediction 

 

Pastor:  Father Rubén Patiño, C.S.P.  email: rmpatino@aol.com 

Deacon: John De La Garza: 512-771-6627   inksgranite@yahoo.com 

Paulist Fathers: Website: www.paulist.org 

Parish Business Administrators: Sandy Gracia/Penny Breedlove 

Phone:  830-598-8342    

Office Hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

Church Email: stpaul@zeecon.com 

Parish Website: www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org 

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 

President – Frank Trogus  830-596-8470 

Finance Council Chair  – Brian Limoges   806-886-0335 

Liturgical Ministries – Esther Ellis   512-694-8945   emellis@nctv.com 

Music – Mary Williams  325-388-9120 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Faith Formation -  Keith Nesrsta 214-693-4063 

Maintenance -   Homer Ahr   830-598-2991 

Finn Family Life Center -   Ed & Pam Wenzel 214-263-4423 

The Samaritans…reaching out:  Georgina Christy  830-693-8001                          

 Social Activities – WWICS/Social - Claudia Haydon  830-598-9364 

Communications – Pat Schoch 830-22-2201 

Benevolence  –Jackie Scott - jacalynscott@mac.com, Diana Virdell- mdvirdell@yahoo.com 

Adult Faith Formation – Lowell Crable -   lowellcrable@gmail.com 

Development – Ed Wenzel  214-263-4424 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Word from Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers 

 
“To learn the vanity of the world and the nothingness of Men is a long and hard lesson but this must be 
perfectly learnt before the Soul can be united to God.”                                                                                                                      
[Diary, April 2, 1845] 

If you have asked Father Hecker to pray for you or another person who is ill, and you believe 

something miraculous has happened, please phone Father Paul Robichaud, CSP,  

at 212-265-3209 x350 and tell him your story. 

 

 St. Vincent de Paul Help Line: 512-755-3299 
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